MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF CITY
COMMISSIONERS FOR THE CITY OF PORT ST. JOE, FLORIDA, HELD IN
THE COMMISSION CHAMBER AT 2775 Garrison Avenue, March 4, 2016,
at 2:00 P.M.

The following were present: Mayor Patterson, Commissioners Ashbrook, Buzzett, McCroan and Thursbay. City
Manager Jim Anderson, City Clerk Charlotte Pierce, and Attorney Tom Gibson were also present.

The purpose of the Special Meeting was to discuss an informational sign at Frank Pate Park.

Discussion was held and consensus was to review this item at the joint City / County meeting on Thursday, March
24, 2016.

A Motion was made by Commissioner Thursbay, second by Commissioner McCroan, for City Staff to research the
possibility of the City establishing their own Tourist Development Council. Mayor Patterson, Commissioners
McCroan and Thursbay voted in favor of the Motion and Commissioners Ashbrook and Buzzett were opposed to the
Motion. Motion carried 3-2.

Motion to Adjourn

A Motion was made by Commissioner Buzzett, second by Commissioner Ashbrook, to adjourn the Meeting at 2:30
P.M.

Approved this /\‘J/ﬁ day of W\M 2015.
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